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RECEIVED

By James Feenan at 9:46 am, May 16, 2024

15 May 2024

Mendocino County
Planning Commission
501 Low Gap Road
Ukiah, CA 95482

Commissioners:

I am writing to express my appreciation for the ALRVFD response to my letter of
15 April.

My concern about the obstructive size of the new water storage tanks will be
satisfied by the fact that they will be buried on the lowest part of the project
site, and visual concerns of the adjacent residences (2) will be taken into
consideration as the landscaping work is completed.

Therefore, | now understand that moving the buried water tanks closer to the
main building will not be required, and in addition, the source of the stored
water will not be the Albion Mutual Water Company.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

john roger johansen, architect - box 490, albion, CA 95410 - 707-937-3487
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